Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Florida Coastal Office announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, January 26, 2017, 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.

PLACE: Mangrove Hall, Anne Kolb Nature Center, Broward County Parks and Recreation, 751 Sheridan Street, Hollywood, FL 33019
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Coral Reef Conservation Program is holding the first annual Research & Academic Learning Exchange. The meeting is meant to foster relationships between local stakeholders by providing a communication exchange among universities, non-government organizations, and other partner organizations. The meeting will include short presentations on current research efforts relevant to the northern part of the Florida Reef Tract, from Miami-Dade County to Martin County. RSVP is appreciated but not required. Please RSVP to Meghan.Balling@dep.state.fl.us.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Meghan Balling by e-mail: Meghan.Balling@dep.state.fl.us or by phone: (305)795-1221.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Meghan Balling at (305)795-1221. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
